
From: Greg Maxim   
Sent: Sunday, February 26, 2023 4:55 PM 
To: Thacher, Jill <JThacher@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Light 
 
 
 
You actually have no authority to tell private residences when they can and cannot have their lights 
on.  They own their homes and pay their own electric bills.  You are overstepping your boundaries.  You 
want to avoid light pollution move to a rural area.   
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